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GRASS CUTTING PROPOSALS 2018/19 30th May 2018 

TO: COUNCIL  

FOR DECISION 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2015-19) 
Strategic Theme Protecting and Enhancing our Environments and 

Assets 

Outcome To ensure that Council resources are used to 
protect and enhance Council assets and not used 
to do the work of other agencies 

Lead Officer Head of Estates 

Cost: (If applicable) TBC 

 
 
Background 
 
At the Council Meeting held on 22nd May 2018 it was agreed to defer the decision in 
relation to grass cutting until representatives from DfI Roads attend a Special 
Council meeting to be held on 30th May 2018.  
 
Since the last Council meeting there has been significant negotiations and an 
agreement in principal in relation to grass cutting has been reached. This agreement 
will allow Council to continue to cut the DfI Roads grass areas previously completed 
by Council.  
 
The terms of this agreement will be shared with Members on the evening. Pending 
agreement by Members, Council will begin grass cutting these agreed areas with 
immediate effect. 
 
 


